



March 20, 2012

Darin Epstein, MD
St. Louis Park
3800 Park Nicollet Blvd.
St. Louis Park, MN  55416


Dear Dr. Epstein,
Enclosed are some slides from the first quarter of this year.  Dr. Brian Knutson shared with me that you are willing to help us out with the proficiency testing requirement from CLIA.  I’ve included a form for you to sign along with the pre-op work sheets for each case.  We are required to assess our quality through two specimens, twice a year.  Please send a bill for your services and return the slides and information to the address below. Thank you again for your expert assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,



Barbara Richmond, HT, ASCP, QIHC
Avera Dermatology Medical Group
6701 South Minnesota Ave
Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57108
